
Dear Joint Committee Members and my legislators, 
 
Thank-you for your work trying to get a workable, fair and just bill done for Oregon residents and the 
climate.  I so appreciate your efforts. 
 
While new to Oregon, I'm happy to support this wonderful land and it's people.  Retired from 20 years in 
the Oklahoma Juvenile Justice System, I'm familiar with how impacted people in marginalized 
communities are by living near large polluters.  While I understand these companies may need some 
consideration in phasing implementation, I urge you not to exclude them from this bill!  Many 
manufacturers want to locate where a livable future is possible.  Since implimenting cap and trade, 
California has outperformed Texas in manufacturing.  Oregon deserves  the economic boom that will 
come when we have money to invest in new jobs and infrastructure. 
 
Current restrictions should not be rolled back.  Please do not remove the Justice categories from the 
bill.  However small our state's pollution to the entire earth, Oregon leads and must continue to do all 
we can for a livable just future.   
 
Thank-you for your efforts. 
 
Very truly yours, 
Judy Wilder 
1900 SW Sunset Blvd 
Portland, OR  97239 
 


